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                     Tuesday 5 June 2018 

 
Year 5 & 6 – Canberra and Snowy Mountains 2018 

1 August – 3 August 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Our three day camp to Canberra and the Snowy Mountains for Years 5 and 6 has now been confirmed. The excursion will be conducted 

from Wednesday 1st August to Friday 3rd August 2018 (Term 3, Week 2).   

The itinerary is as follows:  (Please note that all times are approximate)  
 

Wednesday 1 August 2018 
5:15am   Arrive at school 
5:45am  Coach will be getting ready to depart  
  Midway comfort stop   (Students to bring own lunch and recess) 
10:30am  Arrive in Canberra 
  Australian War Memorial 
  Parliament House  
5:30  Arrive at overnight accommodation Centre  

(Ibis Style Canberra, Phone:  02 6295-2944) 
 
Thursday 2 August 2018 
  Perisher  
  Quad chair lift rides 
  Fun in the snow 
 
Friday 3 August 2018 
  National Museum of Australia 
  Questacon 
  Mount Ainslie Lookout and Embassy Tour 
  Electoral Education Centre 
  McDonalds midway comfort stop 
 
8:45pm  Approximate arrival back at school  
 
Attached is another medical note for the students that are still required to complete and return back to school.  To help with our 
organisation we are asking that the medical note please be returned by Friday 15 June 2018.  
   
The final cost of the excursion is $310.00 per student, thanks to the very generous help of our P&C and several fundraising events. This 
amount covers transport, accommodation, most meals and all activities, including snow gear hire.   
 
The $285.00 final payment for the excursion would need to be finalised by Thursday 5 July 2018. It should be noted that the travel 
company imposes a cancellation fee should anyone pull out after our final numbers have been confirmed. This cost would need to be the 
responsibility of the parents.  
 
The attending teachers will be Mrs Sutherland, Miss Hagedoorn, Mr Connor and Mrs McPhee. Another note will follow in a couple of 
weeks with more information in terms of what students will need to pack and bring with them on this trip.  
 
If you have any queries about the excursion please feel free to contact Mrs Sutherland at the school. 

Please Note: School representation and attendance at excursions, special school activities and out of school activities is dependent 
upon the continued demonstration of appropriate behaviour and an appropriate attitude in all aspects of school life. 
 
 
Androula Kavallaris          Mrs Sutherland  
Principal         Stage 3 Teacher     
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
         
Name: ………………………………………………………   Class:  ………………………….. 
 
Balance owing as of 5.6.18                         $ 
 
Medical note still required:      Yes       No 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Permission Note:   

Please return by Friday 15 June  
(Medical note also due if not already returned by 15 June 2018) 

 
Year 5 & 6 – Canberra and Snowy Mountains 2018 

1 August – 3 August 2018 
 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………… of class …………………… to attend the Year 
5&6 Canberra and Snowy Mountains excursion from 1 August – 3 August 2018.  Travel will be by coach 
and I have read the proposed itinerary.  I understand that the students’ approximate arrival back at 
school is at approximately 8:45pm on Friday 3 August and that I will need to organise for my child to be 
picked up by a responsible adult.  I also understand that my child’s participation is subject to meeting the 
expectations outlined above.  
 
 
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature:  ……………………………………………    Date:   ………………….. 

 


